
Scholars Term Tickets are available Monday to Friday for a single  journey to and from school on schooldays 
only. 
 
They must be shown to the driver on each occasion the bus is boarded and must be kept available for 
inspection throughout the journey. If the ticket is not produced the ordinary fare for the journey is 
payable. No refund of such fares will be made. 
 
They are not transferable. If the ticket is transferred then the ticket will be forfeited and both the 
person using it and the person transferring it will be liable to prosecution. 
 
Tickets are normally available for either one term or the whole school year.  However, applications made after 
the start of the term or school year may be charged pro rata at the company's discretion. No refunds will be 
made for journeys not taken. Current rates ( if not shown) are available from the company (Telephone 01344  
882612). 

Parent or Guardians Title   Initials.  

Telephone Post Code 

Signature of Parent or Guardian 

Parent or Guardians Family Name (Surname) 

Address 

School 

Boarding Point 

Alighting Point 

Please tick the period(s) for which the ticket is 
required and enter amount payable below. 

Whole Year 

Date 

Office Use Only 
 
 

 
 
 

Autumn Term 

Summer Term 

Spring Term 

Collingwood College 

STAPP7      04 July 2019 

 
Application Received 

 

£ 

£ 

£ 

£ 

£ 

Returning to (If not original boarding point) 

Amount Enclosed 

 

 

 

white bus 

Application for Scholars Term Ticket 

Please return this form to White Bus Services at 
North Street Garage, Winkfield, Windsor, SL4 4TF. 
Cheques should be made payable to White Bus 
Services. 
 
Allow sufficient time for processing.  Tickets will be 
issued on receipt of payment. 

Days Cost 

Date by 

 

Ticket sent/collected 

 

  

 

TICKET NUMBER 

VALID FROM 

EXPIRES 

 

 

 

 

Students Family Name (Surname) 

Students First Name   Date of Birth 

Mr / Ms / Mrs or other 


